## **Jeanne Legault**

replied

Sat, 15 Oct 2022 at 10:51 AM

To:"pdc@pdc.wa.gov" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>, "andrew@aol.com" <andrew@aol.com>

## External Email

Dear Mr. Stutzman,

My most sincere apologies! No excuse from a 40-year long treasurer. I usually put funds into savings that are meant for the general so that they can easily be refunded should the candidate not make it through to the general campaign. However, during an urgent expenditure, I had to move the funds into checking and I have no excuse - I simply forgot to put them back. I have refunded the general amounts to the various donors and filed amended C3s and C4s. Thank you for bringing this to my attention.

Yours truly,

Jeanne Legault Treasurer, Friends of Andrew